
                                                                             

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                

          
 
  
  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                         
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                 
 
  

Academy Newsletter 

The moment has come, after 11 years, for me to say 

goodbye to St Peter and St Paul Catholic Primary 

Academy. Pastures new, await me in the New Year which 

I know will bring many new children, challenges and 

colleagues. However, I do feel sad to leave this thriving 

Academy which is full of hard working children and 

committed staff. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

entrusting your children to the care of myself and the staff 

here. It is such a pleasure and privilege to spend our days 

in their company and to provide the education they need 

for their future lives. 

This is also a time when I am able to publicly thank all the 

staff for their dedication to their work and Governors for 

being such competent strategic partners. It would have 

been impossible for me to do my job without them. 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed in any way, 

no matter how small, to making my time here as Principal 

so enjoyable. 

As we approach the end of Advent and prepare for the 

birth of Our Lord, I wish you many Christmas blessings 

and a healthy and happy New Year. 

Mrs Seymour 

 

 

 

             Interim Senior Leadership Structure 

 
Miss Everson – Interim Principal 

Miss Henry – Vice Principal 
Mr Nagre – Interim Deputy Principal 

 
Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL) 

 
Miss Everson – Lead 

Miss Henry 
Mr Nagre 

Mrs Baines (Family Worker) 
Mr O’Dwyer (SENDCO) 

 

 

Parent Governor Elections 
 

The Governing Body would like to thank everyone who 
both stood for election and who voted in the recent 

Parent Governor elections. 
 

Grace Bonse and John Powell have been elected to serve 
as Parent Governors. 

 

Friday 17th December 2021 

Autumn Term 

Issue: 14 
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Online Guide 

 

Please follow the link below for information from 

Dame Rachel de Souza, Children’s Commissioner for 

England, containing young people’s advice on talking 

to your child about online sexual harassment. Please 

click here.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stefan – Nursery 

Arthur – Nursery 

Maxwell – Nursery 

Hans – Nursery 

Erin – Nursery 

Kristiana – EYFS 

Lyla – Year 2 

Oliver – Year 2 

Joey – Year 4 

Zahav – Year 4 

Zachiah – Year 5 

Darshay – Year 6 

Matthew – Year 6 

Declan – Year 6 

 

Star of the Week 

 

 

  
  

Nursery Frankie 

EYFS Ariyah 

Year 1 Clara 

Year 2 Lenny 

Year 3 Thanos 

Year 4 Thomas 

Year 5 Isobelle 

Year 6 Darshay 

 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/report/talking-to-your-child-about-online-sexual-harassment-a-guide-for-parents/?utm_source=16%20December%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
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EYFS Nativity 
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Year 3 and 4 Carolling  



 

 

 

 

Academy Newsletter 
 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes. 
Amendments are in Blue and Cancellations are in Red. 

 

 

Spring Term 2022 

 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 Start of Spring Term – INSET DAY – Pupils not required 

Wednesday 5th  January 2022 Pupils Return 

Friday 11th February 2022 Last day of half term – Stars finish at 4.30pm 

Monday 21st February 2022 Pupils Return 

Friday 1st April 2022 Last day of term – Stars finish at 4.30pm 

 

Summer Term 2022 

 

Tuesday 19th April 2022 Pupils Return 

Monday 2nd May 2022 Bank Holiday 

Thursday 26th May 2022 Last day of half term – Stars finish at 4.30pm 

Monday 6th June 2022 Pupils Return 

Friday 22nd July 2022 Last day of term – Stars finish at 4.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 


